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Latest Information 
Check the Website for the most current information regard-
ing activities, news, and events at: 

http://www.corvetteclubofutah.org 
 

Wear Your CCU Name Badge  
We have lots of new members in the club, and not so new 
members who are still getting to know people. The only way 
they will be able to remember your name is if you wear 
your CCU name badge. We strongly encourage wearing of 
name badges to activities and meetings. Please wear your 
badge!  
 

Events 
Please contact the Special Events Chair, Kori Jensen, regard-
ing upcoming events.  
 

Please contact the Secretary, Karen DeSmet, regarding 
event attendance and meeting minutes.  
 

Membership 
If you change your contact information, please send an email 
to ccu.membership@corvetteclubofutah.org. 
 

Treasurer 
Contact Diane Williams regarding membership renewals and 
payments for upcoming events. See Diane at our monthly 
member meetings for club financial break downs by quarter. 
The club’s financial information is available if you are interest-
ed.   
 

Embroidered shirts 
Available through Creative Graphics. Contact Andrea Bitton at 
801-266-7273 or andrea@cgprinting.com. Or visit their website 
at www.cgprinting.com. Judy Corgiat has a catalog.  
 

Facebook 
Join us on-line at www.facebook.com/CorvettecClubOfUtah.  
 

2020 Charity 
The charity voted for this year is the Utah Food Bank. 

Club News 

Officers  
 

 President Scott Jensen   

ccu.president@corvetteclubofutah.org 

 Vice President   Nola Emery 

 ccu.vp1@corvetteclubofutah.org 
 

 Vice President Karl Campbell   
 ccu.vp2@corvetteclubofutah.org 

 

 Vice President   Don Schmidt 

 ccu.vp3@corvetteclubofutah.org 
 

 Secretary   Karen DeSmet 

 ccu.secretary@corvetteclubofutah.org 

Treasurer   Diane Williams

 ccu.treasurer@corvetteclubofutah.org 
 

 Membership Chair   John Emery 

 ccu.membership@corvetteclubofutah.org 
 

 Events Coordinator   Kori Jensen 

 ccu.events@corvetteclubofutah.org 
 

 NCM Ambassador / Public Relations    

Robert Clayton 
 ccu.ambassador@corvetteclubofutah.org 

 Historian   Steve DeSmet 

 ccu.historian@corvetteclubofutah.org 

 Gazette Editor    Bill Witcher 

ccu.gazette@corvetteclubofutah.org 
 

 Webmaster   Dave Ohlson 

 ccu.webmaster@corvetteclubofutah.org 
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New Members  
  

Kevin & Nadine Wille Ogden 
2003 Red Other 
 

Rick Lee   West Jordan 
2001 Silver Other 
 

Steve & Jill Jaynes  Pleasant Grove 
2017 Red Calloway 
 

From the President 
 
Hello Corvette Family, 

I hope you’re all safe and well during this strange 

and difficult time. The last few weeks have certainly 

been a challenge for us all. We have had to cancel 

our normal club activities due to the Governor’s rec-

ommendations of Social Distancing. We have all ex-

perienced confusion, not just because of potential 

illness, but also not being able to see our loved ones 

whenever we like to. A lot of people are facing hard-

ships and we are not able to continue with our nor-

mal routines. I have reflected back on the last few 

months and I have a greater appreciation of life and 

all of the things we cherish most. I sure have missed 

seeing everyone at the meetings, Birthday celebra-

tions and events. I can’t wait until we can all get to-

gether again to experience our “old ways” while ad-

justing to the “new normal”. Most of the car shows 

have been cancelled for June by the sponsors. 

Please refer to our website for events, or call Kori. If 

anyone has any questions, or know of someone who 

has a specific need during this time, please reach 

out to me or any of the officers.  

Regards, 

Scott Jensen 

Member’s Birthdays 

May June 

Member’s Birthdays 

May June 

 1 Billie Ramey 
 2 Macario Aragon 
 4 Herm Ruseler 
 5 Brenda Tippetts 
 5 Trisha Poelzl 
 6 Myrna Williams 
 8 Warren Afflect 
 9 Larry Elmer 
 11 JoLayne Clayton 
 17 Bruce Gildea 
 19 Robert Luken 
 19 Raymond Wagner 
 29 Lee Ellis 
 22 Judy Bailey 
 23 Bonnie DeBoer 
 29 Norman Ristau 
 29 Janice McCrady 
 31 Cathy Racine 
 
  
 
  
 

 12 Linda Smith 
 12 Will Gardner 
 14 John Forbes 
 15 Louise Johnson 
 18 Don Kent 
 19 Billy Day 
 19 Fredrick Allen 
 19 Liliane Hoefnagel 
 26 Don Huffman 
 27 Brian Hicks 
 27 Scott Jensen 
 28 Karla Mcmanama 
 30 James Ezell 
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Event Summary 
 

 Due to COVID-19, please see our Website for current information about events. 

Always check www.corvetteclubofutah.org for updated event information 

May & June Club Meetings 
 

We will continue to meet at Larry H Miller Chevro-

let, 5500 South State, Murray. Everyone, members 
and non-members are welcome to attend the 
meetings. We will discuss activities and events fol-
lowed by drawings  for door prizes. 
 

Do not park in front of the dealership. Please stay 
on the north side of the building to allow customers 
to park along the front of the dealership. 
 

Club Meeting will continue to be scheduled on the 
3rd Wednesday of each month @ 7:00 pm once we 
are able to meet again.  Watch the Website for the 
next meeting. 
 

Looking forward to seeing everyone there. 
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Classified Ads 

Advertisement/Rates 

Business Card Ad:  $30 Half Page Ad: $60 
Third Page Ad: $40 Full Page Ad: $85 
 
Ads will be published for Corvette Club members by 
the Corvette Club of Utah in the Vette Gazette and on 
the CCU website. Please send your ads and your check 
payable to CCU Advertising to Corvette Club of Utah, 
P.O. Box 1134, Sandy, UT 84091. Ads will be published 
in the next available issue.  




